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Purple Balloon Pursuit
We want to honor military children for Month of the Military Child during April 
with the Purple Balloon Pursuit! Once a week through the month of April we will 
be scattering purple balloons, with the HMC logo, throughout the property. Be 
the �rst person to see a balloon, have your child take a photo with it, and take it 
with you. Leave your photo in the comments of our Purple Up post on Facebook, 
with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp! When you are done, be sure to private 
message us for further instructions on how to receive your goodie bag. This is for 
current residents under the age of 15 residing in this Hunt community only.

Purple Pirate Treasure
On April 22nd from 1:30 to 3:30pm (or after school), come to our community 
center to enjoy your snacks and select a prize from our pirate's treasure chest.

MCCS Events
Did you know that MCCS has a lot of events, classes, and volunteer 
opportunities here on Camp Pendleton, you can �nd more information here: 
https://www.mccscp.com/events

Friendly Reminder
To keep our residents pest-free, Payne Pest Control is on-site Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday. Two pest control tips as the weather starts to warmup 
and you see any insect and/or rodent activity, is to 1) close the trashcan lids and 
2) keep your garage door closed. If you experience an infestation, please come 
by the community center to complete the pest control form.

Follow Us!
Be sure to follow us on Facebook at DeLuz Family Housing for up-to-date and 
current information on events and any updates.

Welcome to the Team
Please welcome our newest sta� members: 

Pedro Garcia, our new Maintenance Technician.

Gianna Bottari, our new Resident Services Specialist. She is a military spouse 
currently pursuing a Master’s Degree. Prior to joining Hunt, she worked in 
�nance.

Joshua Delgado, our new Maintenance Director. Prior to joining Hunt, he was a 
Regional Maintenance Supervisor at TELACU Residential Management, overseeing 
17 communities in the Inland Empire region while managing 1200 units and 18 
maintenance technicians. 
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Our CEO’s Message
April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military Communities 
celebrates the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces moving 
from state to state, school to school, and 
having parents deployed for long periods of 
time. We are proud to acknowledge and 

support the tremendous strength and resiliency of our military 
children, along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we 
are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and positive 
in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked to submit a 
300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants 
will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask  and 
challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching 
donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 
please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer
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